Summary of Bear Creek Elementary Parent Involvement Plan (PIP)

The 2015-2016 Parent Involvement Policy (PIP) for Bear Creek Elementary states:

Our school Compact and Parent Involvement Plan is jointly developed by parents and other stake holders. In an effort to build the capacity of our parents we will offer an Open House/Title I Annual Meeting, opportunities to become involved in our PTA and SAC committees to assist in making school-wide decisions, grade level curriculum meetings, Literacy, Math and Science trainings and activities for our families and students, technology assistance, individual student conferences and student led conferences, Kindergarten transition and Pre-K activities.

Additionally, our staff will build their capacity by participating in training on the implementation and coordination of the Parental Involvement Plan and the Volunteer/Mentor programs and will serve on SIP committees to help plan family activities and trainings aligned to our SIP goals in Reading, Math and Science, in order to create an atmosphere that is conducive to parental involvement and highest student achievement. We also coordinate with other federal programs such as the Voluntary Pre-K program, Individuals with Disabilities Act, Title III and the Kindergarten Transition program.

Each year we review our Compact and Parent Involvement Plan. Parent input is essential to this process. Parents will be notified of the review date through our regular communication means such as newsletters, flyers and the school messenger system.

We offer flexible meeting times by varying days and times when events occur, in an effort to reach as many parents as possible.

Our Title I Annual Parent Meeting was held on September 24, 2015. During this meeting we discussed the Parent's Right to Know, What is Title I, the budget, and the importance of parental involvement, curriculum and assessments.

We will communicate with parents via agenda book, flyers, newsletter, school website, school messenger, on our marquee, and by phone and email as appropriate. We will make every reasonable effort to provide our parents with information in an understandable language and format.

Our Parent Involvement Plan (PIP) is located on our website at http://www.bearcreekes.pinellas.k12.fl.us and at our Title I Parent Station. You may request a complete copy by contacting Dee Kwiatkowski at 727-893-2332 x 2113.

Principal's Signature Delous	Wesley
Date 9/21/15	